
 
 
 
 

Hawaiian Flight Attendants Ratify Boeing 787-9 Tentative Agreement 
 
 

Dear Hawaiian Flight Attendants: 
 
The Polls are closed and the vote is in.  We are pleased to announce that you have voted to 
ratify the 787-9 Letter of Agreement.   We’d like to thank everyone for your participation in this 
important process.  The voting results are as follows: 
 

 Percentage Actual Number 

Total Votes Cast 48.48% 895 

Votes For 79% 700 

Votes Against 21% 188 

Votes Voided 0% 7 

 
Implementation Timetable 
Your Negotiating Committee has notified management of the results.  We will begin meeting 
with the company tomorrow to work out the details of an Implementation Timetable for the 
Provisions Effective on Date of Ratification.   Please note some provisions will require time and 
coordination with other agencies and departments prior to implementation.  We will update 
you as soon as the implementation schedule has been finalized.   Please do not modify any 
onboard procedures until notified by Inflight management.   
 
As always, should you have any questions please feel free to email us at 
afacontract2017@halafa.org. 
 
In solidarity, 
The Negotiating Committee  
The Master Executive Council 
 

About AFA-CWA 
The Association of Flight Attendants-CWA (AFA-CWA) is the world's largest labor union organized by flight 
attendants for flight attendants. AFA represents nearly 50,000 flight attendants at 18 airlines, serving as a voice for 
flight attendants at their workplace, in the industry, in the media and on Capitol Hill. Simply put, the goal of flight 
attendants who become part of AFA-CWA is to negotiate better pay, benefits, working conditions and work rules 
at their airline, and to improve their safety on the job. 
 
Email address: afacontract2017@halafa.org 
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